MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Board/Board of Adjustment

FROM: Corrie Harrison, Planning and Zoning Administrator
DATE: May 28, 2025

RE: Cancellation of June 4, 2025, Regular Meeting

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 4, 2025, has been cancelled. This
cancellation is due to having no business to discuss for the month of June.

Thank you,
Corrie Harrison
Planning and Zoning Administrator



